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Cambridge Growing Spaces is a 

Transition Cambridge project. We 

aim to reclaim unloved and 

underused public spaces around the 

city of Cambridge and transform 

them using edible landscaping for 

humans and wildlife. All food from 

our spaces is freely available to the 

population. 

 

We are a friendly group and meet 

regularly to plan, plant, take care of 

current spaces and to look for new 

spaces. 

 

 

 

 

 Are you a keen gardener already? 

Are you unable to access your 

own garden or allotment, for any 

reason?  

 

 Would you like to design or 

garden public spaces?  

 

 Are you interested in transforming 

unused spaces in your 

neighbourhood?  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Transition Cambridge's Growing 

Spaces project is looking for 

volunteers to expand their projects. 

Contact us:  

www.cambridge.growingspaces.org 

by e-mail : admin@growingspaces.org 

Or by telephone: 07 952 065 561 

 

 

 Do you know of a public space 

that could do with care or with 

herbs, fruit bushes, or 

vegetables?  

 

 Would you be interested in 

caring for a small space near 

your home, work or study 

place ?  

 

 

 
Map of current spaces we are taking care of (in blue) 

and of potential new spaces (in red) 

 

mailto:admin@growingspaces.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.cambridge.growingspaces.org 

 Cambridge 
Growing SPACES 

 
 

Transforming unloved 

public spaces into edible 

and wild life friend ly 

landscapes 
 

Cambridge Growing Spaces is a 

Transition Cambridge project 

 
We are working in collaboration 

with Cambridge City Council, 

Abbey People, and the Cambridge 

Sustainable Food network. 

 
A big thank you to many generous 

individuals, as well as Scotsdales, 

Ridgeons, and Cambridge 

WoodWorks for their in-kind 

donations! Thanks also to P&G’s 

Future Friendly Contest and 

Cambridge City council’s 

Sustainable City project for grant 

funding. 

 

 

 

For more information visit our 

website:    

www.cambridge.growingspaces.org 

or our facebook group page. 

 

 
 

You can find other very useful 

information on our collaborators 

websites: 

 

 www.transitioncambridge.org 

 

 www.cambridgesustainablefood.

org 

 

 http://incredibleediblenetwork.o

rg.uk/ 

 

 

 

 
 


